Littledean Church of England Primary School

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk



People with time for Children

12th October 2016

Dear Parents

Next Monday we will be having a pirate day in Holly Berries class. I would like all the children to dress up as a pirate for this if possible. We will be doing lots of art and craft pirate activities as well as other pirate themed activities.

Also, thank you for the support that you have given the children with their homework; I have seen some great work so far in their yellow homework books so please do keep up the good work. I have updated the website and there are lots of links to learning songs and games on the Holly Berries page if you would like to use these at home please do as the children have been enjoying using these in their learning at school.

Yours sincerely

Miss Franks

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick